SAFFI FOUNDATION NEWSLETTER NO.1, AUGUST 2017

Dear All

This is our first of our regular newsletters with a brief summary of our charity activities,
although | think most of you will already be aware of the content :

In May, we funded the scholarship fees for 15 students at Miranda School in Jodhpur which
included 4 new children ( see pictures 815 & 822) at a cost of £5,411.23.

We have had an association with this school for many years, and more recently have
created a “penpal” link with our village school here.

In June, we funded the schooling fees of all 63 children at the Bal Basera Care Home for
children with HIV in Jodhpur ( £6,136.97) and in August we funded their new dresses and
shoes for the forthcoming important festival of Diwali, plus a new washing machine and
invertor (total £1,264.42).

We were introduced to this amazing Children’s Home this spring and were extremely
impressed by its care. A photo of one of the dormitories is attached.

Finally, we are also delighted to tell you we have finally managed to change the charity
name to The Saffi Foundation. Many thanks for your patience in form-signing !

The Charity’s funds stand at £37,155. We have plans to visit India again in November when
we hope to source and visit further areas in need of aid.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards

Sandra



